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IT – NASDAQ OMX Nordic – information about public 
holidays 

During the following two dates, soon coming up, the following markets of NASDAQ OMX 

Nordic are affected due to public holidays. 

 

 On June 24 Stockholm Fixed Income markets are open according to half day 

schedule. Fixed Income Markets close down at CET 12:00 am 

 

 On June 25 Helsinki and Stockholm are closed 

 

 

Until now we have published this type of information by sending out e-mails as an extra 

service to you.  However, the information about closed days, half days and trading hours is 

clearer and more easily accessible on our public web-sites (see bullet points below).  

 

 For NASDAQ OMX Nordic markets, information about trading hours, closed days 

and half days is published at the ordinary web site for NASDAQ OMX Nordic. 

 

 For NASDAQ OMX Baltic markets, information about trading hours and closed 

days is published at the ordinary Baltic web site. 

 

We will further on only remind about the half-days, which are unique for Swedish markets, 

through this e-mail service.  

 

 

Questions and feed-back 

For further information concerning this information please contact your key account 

manager at NASDAQ OMX Nordic 

 
 

Best regards,  

NASDAQ OMX Nordic 

 

http://nordic.nasdaqomxtrader.com/trading/tradinghours
http://nordic.nasdaqomxtrader.com/trading/tradinghours
http://www.nasdaqomxbaltic.com/en/exchange-information/trading/trading-3
http://www.nasdaqomxbaltic.com/news/trading-holidays
http://www.nasdaqomxbaltic.com/news/trading-holidays
http://www.nasdaqomxbaltic.com/market/

